From: ajgrandma@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeanne George

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments on Docket U-200281
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 4:54:09 PM

Dear UTC Commissioners,

I am a retired citizen of Washington and will be able to make it thru COVID 19 without calling upon my community
for assistance. However, | do worry about all of the people that are left without jobs, have exhausted their savings
employment security. As you know winter is coming and it will get very cold. We need to make sure that they are
able to keep their electricity turned on until we get thru this pandemic.

It makes no sense to charge families that find themselves without funds to add extra charges and fees. But most
important it is imperative that these families are not disconnected. Please do not let the utilities start charging extra
to the rest of us that are able to pay our bills each month. | don't think that the utilities have had to weather the ill
effects of the pandemic financially. It is only fair that they help out at this time of extreme need.

Thank you for your consideration
Jeanne George

Sincerely,

Jeanne George

3704 S Alder Cir 3724 South Alder Cir Spokane, WA 99223
ajgrandma@yahoo.com
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